
From: Susan Charles-Jones [scharles@albury.net.au]
Sent: Tuesday, 7 August 2001 9:35 PM
To: ecita.sen@aph.gov.au
Subject: Senate enquiry into methods of appointment for ABC Board

The Secretary,
Senate Environment, Communications Technology and the Arts Reference C'ttee
S157  Parliament House
Canberra ACT 2000.

Dear Sir

I write to express my concern at the political nature of appointments to the Board of the ABC.  I
believe that this should be outside the realm of political choice in order to allow the Board proper
independence in reflecting the affairs of this country.

Yours faithfully

M.S.Charles-Jones (Mrs.)

Talog, Kergunyah Victoria 3691.




